

UNIT 4 – LESSON 4

I – LESSON SUMMARY

1. Vocabulary:

Stone: Đá	Clay: đất sét	Glass: Thủy tinh	Metal: Kim loại
			

2. Structure:

What did they do to make the **cup**?
(Họ đã dùng gì để tạo ra chiếc cốc?)
⇒ They used **glass** (Họ đã dùng thủy tinh.)

II – HOMEWORK

1. Look and write:

.....			
			

2. Read and answer the questions:

Hi, my name is Ella. I'm from Sweden. Sweden has got lots of trees in enormous forests. We make a lot of things from wood, like chairs, tables, cupboards and toys. Some houses are made of wood too, like our summer house. It's near a lake.



We live here all summer. We swim in the lake every day. We go fishing in our boat. We catch lots of fish and then cook them for lunch. I'm always happy here.



Hi, my name's Kamon. I'm from Thailand. We're on holiday, and this is our hotel! It's an eco-friendly place. This is a tree house. It's got two bedrooms and a bathroom. We climb a ladder to our rooms. It's high, but exciting!



There isn't any electricity so we don't listen to music or watch TV. We swim in the river, walk in the jungle, listen to birds singing or watch wild animals from the bedrooms. It's awesome!



Hi, my name's Angotee. I'm from Alaska. We're Eskimos and this is a temporary house. It's an igloo. In the past, our people lived in these houses made of snow and ice but eskimos in contemporary



times live mostly in modern houses, but igloos are still used during camping trips.

I love camping, fishing and hunting!



1. Where's Ella from?

☐

2. Where's Ella's house?

☐

3. Is her summer house made of bricks?

☐

4. What's Kamon's nationality?

☐

5. Is the tree house high?

☐

6. Where is Angotee from?

☐

7. Does he live in an igloo?

☐

8. What's an igloo made of?

☐